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To:

Mr. Askarbek Djanybekov

Minister of Agriculture, Water Resources and Regional Development
96 A Kievskaya Street

Bishkek

Kyrgyz Republic

Subject: DPCC WG in support of the GAFSP Project Proposal
Dear Mr. Djanybekov,

On behalf of the Development Partners' Working Group on Agriculture, Rural development,
Food Security and Nutrition (ARDFSN), I would like to thank you for sharing with us the Kyrgyz
Republic’s Project Proposal to the Global Agriculture and Food Security Program (GAFSP).

The Proposal was discussed by the ARDFSN working group members on September 2, 2021
following the distribution of the draft proposal a weak earlier among the working group
members.

Based on the discussion among the development partners, we confirm that the proposed
project is in line with and complementary to the Kyrgyz Republic's National Development
Strategy and Food Security and Nutrition Program (2019 - 2023); it bridges a financing gap in
supporting small scale producers to strengthen their farm and producer organizations; and it
does not duplicate other ongoing government or development partner activities. On the
contrary, the proposed project provides a platform for development partners to continue to
share lessons-learned and for generating complementary donor support to producer
organizations (associations, unions, cooperatives, or self-help groups) and agribusinesses in
other than the horticulture and dairy value chains foreseen to receive dedicated support
under this proposal, to similarly expand their productive and organizational capacity, improve
climate resilience, and to facilitate their participation in emerging agri-food clusters to support
the food security objectives under the Ministry of Agriculture’s mandate.

Therefore, the ARDFSN members support this proposal and wish you the best of success with
your application.

Sincerely, /
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WFP Deputy. Cnuntryﬁfmctpr, Dfﬁcer in Charge,
As Co-Chair of* the%RDFSN
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